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Dear Parents/carers,  

 

This has been a lovely, sunny and warm week, I hope the weather continues over 

the weekend so you can enjoy it together. We started our week with a lovely 

First Holy Communion celebration in school. We have ended our week with a 

special thank you assembly for Father Peter for his 60 years’ service as a priest. 

Once again, our choir and children were spectacular!   

 

We also welcomed some of our Reception families to our school family and 

introduced our school, sharing plans so they can get ready for joining us in 

September.  

 

Next week is ‘Refugee week’, the focus is compassion and we will be taking part 

in activities to reflect upon and learn about this with our children.  

 

Reminders:  

 Hot weather: please provide your child with a water bottle, sunhat and 
apply sun cream daily.  

 Children who have long/shoulder length hair must tie it up in a bobble 
each day.  

 Monday 19th June- Y3 will be visiting Al-Rahma Mosque to continue 
learning about Islam and other faiths.  

 Monday 19th June- The choir will be attending ISing music festival at the 
Philharmonic.  

 Tuesday 20th June- A small group of our Dot Art competition finalists will 
be attending St George’s Hall for a prize giving celebration.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs G Murphy 

 

Headteacher 


